

2012-04-10-DfR Partners Mtg

Mark, Thorny, Brad, Jonathan

- Planning for next week's meeting:
 - Meet for 1pm in lobby at the 6th and Maryland Building above L'enfant 7th st exit. Yellow from DCA.
 - Room from 1 to 6pm, 8am to 1pm next day.
 - Andrew to call in
 - Mark to leave for airport at 3; Thorny call at 2.
- Agenda topics:
 - What is the general collaboration / how to work together
 - What is DuraSpace doing? Status of backend work.
 - What does the SI interface and plan look like? What should be in the next SI phase?
 - Looking to integrate Kepler?
 - Demos of existing.
 - Review security, authentication, access control across the DfR platform components.
 - Review the OCS plans and how to work with content models that Islandora can handle. Choose sample data/format?
 - Harmonizing use of Fedora
 - How to identify people and research projects; EAC, CASRAI. (EURO-)CRIS, ORCID, ISNI. [Look here](#) and [here](#).
 - Operational questions - how to we marshal resources.

Jonathan's take on Agenda:

Day one:

- General collaboration - how to work together
- DuraSpace back-end work
- SI app status
- Demo what is there
- Review next SI contract;
 - feedback on basic functionality,
 - UI stuff,
 - Integrate Kepler - workflow templates e.g., do R routines

Day two:

- Review authentication
- Review access control
- approaches to content models and how they are supported
 - Review how Islandora uses content models
 - Review OCS plans
- Future: plan for adding more content workflows - harmonizing workflows
- Harmonizing how we use Fedora
- Understanding how Drupal is working in this context
- Research Infrastructure standards:
 - Standard metadata for research projects, people identifiers, others CASRAI (canadian equivalent of CRIS, EUROCRIS)
 - Approach to concepts, different schemas, emerging standards, unique content identifiers
 - Handles, ARKs, universal identifiers, datacite support